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The University President is at Wuhan University in China

[bookmark: _GoBack][image: ] Prof. Dr. El-Sayed El-Kady, the accompanying delegation and prof. Dr. Hussein Ibrahim, the Egyptian cultural chancellor in China started their tour in China by visiting Wuhan University as they were received by the vice president of Wuhan University. Prof. Dr. Hazem Eliwa, the member of the international relationship office of Benha University asserts that the university delegation visited five Chinese universities to sign mutual protocols and attend the conference of the Egyptian/ Chinese relationship in the agricultural universities in Wuhan.  Prof. Dr. Hussein Ibrahim, the Egyptian cultural chancellor in China received Prof. Dr. El-Sayed El-Kady, prof. Dr. Muhammad Abu Salim, the dean of the faculty of veterinary medicine, prof.Dr. Mahmoud Magraghbi, the dean of the faculty of agriculture, prof.Dr. Tamer Samir, the acting dean of the faculty of applied arts and prof.Dr. Osama Ezat, the deputy of educational affairs at the faculty of engineering in Shubra. The university president says that prof.Dr. Ashraf El-Shihy, the minister of higher education and prof.Dr. Hassam El-Milahy, the minister’s first assistant of the cultural relationship and scholarships says that the minister pays a great attention to this visit as it will have an enormous impact on Benha University.
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